
SUSTAINABILITY AND TRANSPORT O&S COMMITTEE  

ACTION TRACKER 2022-23 

Date Agenda Item Action Update 

19th October Cabinet Member for Environment – 

Portfolio Overview  

A private member briefing on the Waste Disposal Procurement 

contract to be arranged to include how it fits into the Council’s 

commitment on the Route to Zero plan and Net Zero strategy and 

other relevant legislative changes that the Council will need to put 

in line with Environment Act. 

Response received stating that advice 

received from Legal and Procurement 

states that as there is a live procurement 

in progress no additional information to 

that already presented can be provided 

to Scrutiny members even if held in 

private at this stage. Officers are 

following up on a future date when an 

update will be possible. 

19th October  Cabinet Member for Environment – 

Portfolio Overview 

WiISH24 guidance (working on and around highways) to be shared 

with committee. 

Darren Share to provide. Awaiting 

information - 5/1/23 (follow up with 

Anita Niles, Support Officer) 

16th November  Street Works Permit Scheme  Report to Cabinet in April giving further details on finance to be 

circulated. 

 

Email request sent to officers. Followed 

up 5/1/23 

16th November  Street Works Permit Scheme  Officer to confirm to Members the actual start date of the Street 

Works Permit scheme system.  

Email request sent to officers. Followed 

up 5/1/23 

 

16th November  Work Programme  Written briefing detailing the progress made on the CAZ surplus 

funding for ward measures and further details on the use of the 

Highways LIB fund. 

Details on the Highways LIB fund 

circulated on 16th December.  

Awaiting a response on the CAZ surplus 

funding for ward measures – followed 

up 5/1/23 

16th November  Work Programme  Briefings on the City of Nature and Road Safety Strategy at the 

April meeting were agreed.  

Work programme updated.  

14th December   Visit to University Station   Presentation given by WMRE to be updated with correct funding 

figures and further details on an actual anticipated opening date to 

be provided.  

Response being prepared by WMRE and 

will be shared shortly.   

 

 

 


